
Lynch - DNR, Tabetha <tabetha.lynch@state.co.us>

HGLO PR2 & SL2


Kawcak, Miranda <MKawcak@peabodyenergy.com> Thu, Oct 28, 2021 at 3:19 PM
To: "Lynch - DNR, Tabetha" <tabetha.lynch@state.co.us>

Tabetha,

I have made good progress on the PR2 for HGLO but I will need a few more days to wrap it all up and do a
final review of the revisions. I should have you something mid-next
week. Could I please get one more
extension until November 12, 2021.

 

With that please also extend SL2 until December 3rd, 2021.

 

Thanks

 

Miranda Kawcak, PE
Manager, Environmental

Peabody

Twentymile Coal, LLC
| 29515 Routt County Rd #27
| Oak Creek, CO 80467

Office Phone: (970) 870-2718 | Cell: (970) 439-8273

mkawcak@peabodyenergy.com
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